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SESSION OF 2005

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2154

As Recommended by House Committee on
Health and Human Services

Brief*

HB 2154 would repeal statutes governing disciplinary actions and
the State Board of Pharmacy.  The bill would repeal KSA 65-1627d,
KSA 65-1627e, and KSA 65-1627g relating to disciplinary hearings of
the board.

Background

HB 2154 was introduced by the House Committee on Health and
Human Services at the request of the State Board of Pharmacy.  The
State Board of Pharmacy supported the bill.  Its representative
indicated that the repeal was necessary to delete obsolete statutes and
to address a conflict with the Kansas Administrative Procedures Act
(KAPA). The Board representative noted that the Board conducts all of
its hearings pursuant to KAPA.

The fiscal note prepared by the Division of the Budget indicates
that the repeal of the statutes would have no fiscal effect for the agency.


